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From: Gary Wallace <gbwallace1209@outlook.com>
Sent: Wednesday, January 24, 2024 3:06 PM
To: Planning Department.UserGroup
Subject: NXT Application

To the Columbia County 
Commissioners,                                                                                                                                                                
                Based upon the previously submitted facts regarding the lack of feedstock as well as the uncertified dikes it is 
my suggestion to each of you to DENY this application at this time. 
 
                The position presented by NXT is filled with gaps and “missing information”.  Any business venture would be 
foolish.  Nobody signs any contract with “missing information”; why would you?  And, if you do proceed against the 
facts, your legal position will be dubious.   
 
                The failure of your dikes is the greatest liability to your area’s safety.  Any disregard should be resolved (the 
dikes corrected for US Army Corp certification) for this and any further projects. It will attract investors with certified 
dikes. 
 

In closing, it is my opinion, that no further consideration be given this project.  It is a boondoggle which will 
leave you with a mess in your future. 

 
 

Sincerely, 
Gary Wallace 
Kalama, WA. 
 
 
 
Sent from Mail for Windows  
 

 Some people who received this message don't often get email from gbwallace1209@outlook.com. Learn why this is important  


